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This report will provide information concerning my efforts as International Representative to assist the work of libertarian political parties and activists throughout the world.  
1)  Geoff Neale, chair of the International Alliance of Libertarian Parties (and former LNC chair), has informed me that there is nothing new of substance to report.  He indicated that the IALP will sponsor an exhibitor table at FreedomFest.
2)  In my previous report I mentioned that IALP is considering an application for membership from LIDER (Liberte et Democratie pour la Republique) in Cote d’Ivoire (the Ivory Coast).  The application was approved.
3)  I anticipate addressing several European Students For Liberty regional conferences during the fall.  I shall endeavor to arrange meetings with representatives of libertarian parties during my participation in these conferences.
4)  As noted in my previous report, I have been invited to return to Norway to assist in building the Liberalistene youth wing.  I have also been invited to address a libertarian youth summer camp in Sweden.  I am currently trying to arrange my schedule so that I can visit both Norway and Sweden next month.
